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M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
 
TO:  USTEA Drafting Committee  
 
FROM: Rob Sitkoff 
 
DATE: March 11, 2009 
 
RE:  Conference Call 
 
 
 As you will recall, at our last meeting in Chicago we agreed to hold another 
conference call to review the principal substantive revisions to the text of the act 
once I had those revisions ready for circulation.  To that end, please find attached a 
tracked-changes version of the act with those revisions indicated and a clean version 
with them accepted. 
 

Contemporaneous with this distribution, the Chicago office will be polling 
your availability for a call in the next week or so. 

 
Please note that the revisions are not complete.  I have undertaken almost no 

work on the comments; I have not attended to a handful of reconciliation changes 
such as making uniform the list of officers that appears in a few sections; and I have 
not undertaken to proofread the revisions either.  I intend to work on the 
reconciliation changes when I make the additional substantive revisions that no 
doubt will be indicated by our conference call.  The text of the act will then go to the 
style committee for review, whereupon I will begin work on the comments.  The 
comments are the last priority, because I am allowed to keep working on them even 
after the summer meeting.  The current priority is to get the black letter in order. 

 
Please feel free to email me comments or suggestions before or after the 

conference call. 
 


